
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

             CITY OF HIALEAH GARDENS 
                                   PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that there is no Council 
Meeting scheduled for December 17, 2013.  The next 
regularly scheduled meeting will be held Tuesday, 
January 7, 2014 at 7:30 P.M.  
                   
 
 

Maria L. Joffee, City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

                 


